
Dear Friends in Christ, 

Every day I am both humbled and inspired by generosity that enlivens our community. Each 
shared prayer and gift are unique contributions to the rich mosaic of our mission. The Annual 
Appeal for Catholic Ministries, for which I seek your support, helps our Archdiocese maximize the 
beneficial impact of your sacrificial gifts, significantly enhancing our community of faith and uniting 
us in evangelizing the Good News of Christ.

If you have already made a pledge or gift of support to this year’s Appeal, Faith In Action: 
Transforming Lives, Impacting Communities, thank you! Your generosity has strengthened parish 
communities and ministries that form the very foundation of our Archdiocese, ensuring that our 
efforts at growing our faith and our invaluable charitable outreach endure. 

Faith In Action: Transforming Lives, Impacting Communities, the 2024 Annual Appeal for Catholic 
Ministries will accomplish so much:

 It will help sustain the vital outreach of Catholic Charities.
 It will help nurture vocations among our seminarians in discernment and help care for our

aging priests as they retire too.
 It will help empower college campus, youth and young adult, Black Catholic, and

Hispanic ministries.
 It will assist crisis pregnancy centers.
 It will help enable prison ministry to offer redemption and healing to those who have lost

their way.

These are but a few of the more than 100 life-affirming and life-saving ministries that your 
Appeal gifts will help sustain and enliven. To all who have already made a pledge or gift to the 2024 
Appeal, I again extend my sincere gratitude. Your generosity is a shining example of the love of 
Christ in action. 

To those of you still considering your support, I respectfully ask you to consider the good it 
can accomplish, and then to make a pledge or gift by one of the ways offered below. Let us work 
together to fortify the mission of our Church with unwavering dedication and boundless love. 

With grateful prayers for the continued safety and well-being of you and your loved ones, I am

   Faithfully in Christ,

Most Reverend William E. Lori
Archbishop of Baltimore



Support the Ministries you care about by 
June 30 and help us maximize the funds going 
out to the community in the first round of the 

2024 Annual Appeal Allocations.

Apostleship of the Sea
Baltimore Child Abuse Center

Bereavement Ministry
Black Catholic Ministries

Camp GLOW
Catholic Charities

Catholic Men’s Fellowship Conference
Catholic School Tuition Assistance

Catholic Youth Sports
Clergy Care

College Campus Ministries
Crisis Pregnancy Centers

Deaf Ministry
Disabilities Ministry

Evangelization through Media
Hispanic Ministry

Holy Father
Hospital Chaplaincy

Marriage Preparation & Enrichment
Maryland Catholic Women’s Conference

Miscarriage Ministry
O’Dwyer Retreat House
Parish Renewal Program

Parish Share & Tuition Match
Prison Ministry

Religious Education &
Sacramental Preparation

Respect Life
Scouting

St. Vincent de Paul
Tribunal

Vacation Bible Schools
Vocations

Youth Ministry

To make an online gift or pledge,please scan the 
QR code or visit our online donation page at 
www.archbalt.org/appeal/give or Make your 
check payable to Annual Appeal and mail it to 
Archdiocese of Baltimore 
Department of Advancement
 320 Cathedral Street 
Baltimore, MD  21201


